Jay Boodheshwar

From: Scott Snyder <Scott@scottsnyderinc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 12:21 PM
To: Jay Boodheshwar

Subject: Town of Palm Beach

***xx**Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should not be
accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town records
should be verified for authenticity. ******

Jay Boodeschwar

Deputy Town Manager
Town of Palm Beach

360 South County Road
Palm Beach, Florida 33480

Re: Lake Drive Park, Palm Beach
Dear Jay,

As you know, I've been following the Marina project over the past couple of years as well as the efforts of Fairfax and
Sammons to add enhancements to the upland Marina and Amenities to the Park.

| understand at the upcoming Town Council Meeting , Council will consider approving a budget to enhance the
landscaping within the Lake Drive Park.

My intentions as a Longtime Resident who cares about the aesthetics of the Town and someone who has previously
been involved with Public/Private projects like the Par 3 Golf Course and Clubhouse.
| would like to offer my time to help the Town, again.

| propose the following:

| have asked my friends and colleagues

Nievera-Williams to donate the

Landscape Architectural Services to the Town to complete a design for the Park Enhancements.
They have Agreed.

| am committed to raise the funds to pay for landscape enhancements designed by Nievera - Williams and approved by
TC.

| will be the Key Fundraiser for the Landscape Project.(Project cost TBD) | will select likeminded town residents to serve
on a committee with me.

Please distribute my proposal and let me know if the Town would like to meet with me.

Most Cordially,
Scott Snyder

Sent from my iPad



